
 City Council Agenda Item 

Subject: Council Discussion on Purchasing Christmas Lights – Recreation & Leisure Services 

Submitted By: Tarik Maxwell 

Date Submitted: October 12, 2022 

Work Session Date: October 17, 2022 

Council Meeting Date: October 17, 2022 

Background/History: 

The current Christmas lights are 10-15 years old and in need of replacement. The City Manager, along with 
Recreation and Leisure and Public has review the need for the upcoming Christmas holiday season and request 
$50,000 to purchase a new set of lights.   

Cost: $ 50,000 Budgeted for:  Yes X No 

Financial Impact: 

N/A 

Action Requested from Council: 

Vote on the approval to purchase new Christmas lights. 

 


